B.P.S School Track and Field Day 2019
Barkers Point School will be hold our own school Track and Field Meet at Nasis Middle School on Friday, May 24th   from 8:45 am – 11:45 pm. (rain date: Tuesday, May 28th .)

The purpose of this meet is to give all the boys and girls in Grade 3, 4 and 5 the opportunity to participate in the following track and field events (sprint and long distant races, long jump, ball throw and discus/ring throw). The meet is considered a physical education enrichment opportunity and all students are required to participate and try their best.  This is usually a fun day for all! The school will also use this meet to help select a team to participate in the ASD-W Northside Boys and Girls School Track and Field Meet scheduled for Friday, June 7th at Nasis Middle School Raindate: Tuesday, June 11th. 
Each student should wear to school that morning his/her gym clothes (t-shirt and shorts) under a track suit or sweat pants and shirt, hat, depending on the weather. They must also wear appropriate sneakers that can be tied or tightened to ensure safety while running.   The students will not be allowed to wear crocs or sandals.   Instead of bringing sunscreen and bug spray, it would be easier if you applied it on your child before they left for school that day. Snacks will be eaten at the field and lunch will be back at the school. Every students should have a bottle of water with them for the morning.  
Thank you for your continued support of our special events at Barkers Point School and we look forward to a great day out on the field with our students.  
Sincerely,

Lauren Miller & Tayne Moore

Physical Education Specialists
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